
 
 

Mission Opportunities 
2018 

 
Interested in supporting missions?  We have three very 
worthy mission endeavors for you to prayerfully invest in.   
 
Time-Sensitive Request - Larry Journey 
Our former member, Larry Journey has been raising funds to 
go to Kiribati, to the island of Abemama.  He will be helping 
to plant a garden at the Kauma Adventist High School.   
Larry has raised all but the last $500 which he needs by the 
end of January.  To assist Larry in his mission make your 
contributions to:  Newberg Adventist Church, PO Box 460, 
Newberg OR 97132, with a memo for “Kiribati Mission.”  
 
Nepal – Catherine Cootz 
Catherine is going on a short-term mission trip to Nepal in 
March of this year.  You may make contributions to this trip 
by donating to: Rockwood Adventist Church, with a memo 
for “Mission Trip-Nepal 2018.” 
 
Please - do not put Larry Journey or Catherine Cootz’ names 
on the checks, but do include their name in a note enclosed 
with the donations. 
 
Karen/India Building Project 
The Karen people have a large community on the northern 
islands of India, the Andaman and Nicobar Islands.  They are 
not allowed by the Indian government to build a “Church,” 
but they will be allowed to build a “Community Center.”  
They have several plots of land that are available on the main 
road, and they could purchase the land and build the center 
for about $30,000.  The Karen people throughout the US, 
including those in our Rockwood group, are trying to raise 
these funds as quickly as possible, while the window of 
opportunity is open.  You may contribute to this project by 
donating to:  Woodburn SDA Church, PO Box 828, 
Beavercreek, OR 97004, with a memo for “Karen/India 
Building Project.” 

 

 

Week at a Glance 
 

Today           Fellowship Meal for Visitors 12:30 pm 
   Sunset-Farewell to Sabbath                    5:20 pm 
 Gym Night at PAES   5:20 pm 
 
Tuesday Tuesday Morning Bible Study  11:30 am 
 Elders Meeting   7:00 pm 
 
Wednesday Bulletin Information Deadline               1:00 pm 
 Pathfinders and Adventurers                6:00 pm 
 Revelation Speaks Peace   7:00 pm 
 
Friday Sunset-Welcome the Sabbath   5:29 pm 
 
Next Sabbath Sabbath School                   9:30 am 
 Offering:  Adventist Television Ministries  
   Sunset-Farewell to Sabbath                    5:30 pm 
 

 

Do You Have An Urgent Prayer Request?  To start the 
prayer chain please call the church office (503) 661-4100.  

 
Contact Information 

 

Office Hours:  9-3:30 Tues. & Wed., 9-3 on Thurs. 
1910 SE 182nd Ave., Portland, OR 97233 
E-Mail: RockwoodAdventist@gmail.com  

 

Website:  www.RockwoodAdventist.com 
Telephone: (503) 661-4100 

 
WiFi Password: Heisrisen 

 
Support Your Church Financially online at 

www.RockwoodAdventist.com/onlinegiving 
 
Interim Pastor    David Schmidt         (503) 784-7494 
Karen Bible Worker    Doh Soe         (503) 885-4826 
Secretary    Kamille Ross          (971) 284-2824 
Deacon Team Leader Today         Kevin Mengis 

 
Rockwood  

Seventh-day Adventist Church 
 

 
 
 

Growing Disciples  
Preparing People to Meet Jesus 

 
February 3, 2018 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 



 
 

Exploring the Way 
 

Small Groups 
9:30 A.M. to 10:45 A.M. 

 
Please visit our information desk in the lobby for a complete 

list of Sabbath School Groups.  We invite you to join the 
group of your choice.  We have groups for ALL ages!   

 
Worship 

11:00 A.M. to 12:15 P.M 
 
Welcome Kamille Ross 
 
Praise Time Praise Team 
 
Children’s Story         Kamille Ross 
 
Our Gift to God           “Church Budget”   Everyone 
  
Offertory Brent Sumaraga 
 
Scripture Reading Romans 4:5 
 
Prayer Garden          Todd Lincoln 
 
Worship in Word Pastor David Schmidt 

 

“Trust the Expert” 
 

Closing Song          “Marvelous Grace” Hymn #109 
 

Benediction Pastor David Schmidt 
 
Postlude          Brent Sumaraga 

 
Sermon Audio available at RockwoodAdventist.com 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Rockwood Community News 
 
Fellowship Meal for Our Visitors following the church 
service today.  Join us downstairs for food and fellowship. 
 
All Church Potluck – Next Sabbath, February 10th is all 
church potluck.  Plan to come and bring a dish to share.  
There will be lots of good food and great fellowship. 
 
Caring Cards – Please stop at the lobby desk and sign cards 
for Joyce Bredemeier and Jane Roe.  Their 27-year-old 
granddaughter/niece passed away. 
 
Second Reading – The Ministry Placement Committee is 
recommending Richard Van Boeckel as a deacon. 
 
Rockwood Gym Night tonight at 5:30 pm at Portland 
Adventist Elementary School gym (3990 NW 1st St., 
Gresham).  This is a fun evening of recreation and fellowship. 
Bring your table games, snacks to share, and gym shoes. 
 
“Getting Closer to Jesus” – This 6-week class starts on 
Tuesday, February 6, and will be taught by Jean Andrews.  
All are welcome!  We meet in the Youth Room from 11:30 am 
to 12:30 pm.  For more info call Diane Jones at (503) 706-4787.  
 
Special Thanks to my Church Family for all the love, cards, 
prayers, food, and acts of kindness you gave so generously 
during Scott’s illness and afterward—Trude Thoman. 
 
Elders Meeting is Tuesday, February 6th at 7:00 pm. 
 
Church Business Meeting – Mark your calendars for a short 
church business meeting scheduled for February 11th at 4:00 
pm, prior to the Pathfinder’s fundraising banquet. 
 
Pathfinder Valentines Vegeburger Banquet! Our Pathfinder 
Club is planning on a fundraiser banquet and silent auction 
on Sunday, February 11, from 5:00 to 7:00 pm.  Plan ahead 
and get signed up on the bulletin board by the front door. 
 

 

Who’s Coming to Sabbath Dinner?  Do you want to be a 
guest?  Stop by the table in the foyer and signup to be a guest 
at a host home for Sabbath dinner on February 17th.   Lots of 
menu options and home locations to choose from.   
 
Vacation Bible School – The Church Board is recommending 
that Vacation Bible School be provided this summer and is 
looking for volunteers to support a summer program, either  
one day a week or one evening a week, July through August. 
If you are interested in this community mission project, 
please contact Emiley Kelley (503) 349-5695. 
 
Children’s Safety is a priority at Rockwood Adventist.  The 
Child Protection Policy and Guidelines are available on the 
bulletin board.  Parents, please escort your children to the 
restrooms and be aware of their whereabouts at all times.  
 

Other News and Events 
 
Portland Adventist Academy Day for 8th graders is 
scheduled for February 6, from 9:00 am – 2:00 pm. This will 
be a fun, interactive day filled with tours, meeting staff and a 
chance to win gift cards.  Parent night tour and meeting is 
scheduled for 6:00 pm that evening.  For more information 
call (503) 255-8372 ext. 210.   
 
6th Annual Valentine Luncheon for Widows and Women 
Alone on Sunday, February 11, at 11:30 am at the Salem 
Convention Center, 200 Commercial St. SE.  A delicious 
plant-based meal has been prepared.  To register call Tawny 
Sportsman at (541) 367-4913 or www.takeheartministry.info  
 
Portland Adventist Academy Constituency Meeting on 
Tuesday, February 20, at 7:00 pm at the academy. 
 
Adventist Health Spiritual Care presents a six-week Healing 
Grief class on Thursdays, February 8 - March 15, from 6:30 to 
8:00 pm, in the lower level Patio Room.  This class is free and 
open to the community.  Call (503) 251-6105 to register.  
(10123 SE Market Street, Portland) 


